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NATIONA INSTITUE OF TECHNOLOGY 
KURUKSHETRA-136119 

 
 
No. Acad./17/                                                                                                         August 4, 2017 
 

OFFICE ORDER 
 

In continuation to office order No. Acad./17/448 dated August 3, 2017, some more students were 

admitted in the institute in various B.Tech. programmes on 03.08.2017 through special round of CSAB-

2017. The admitted students were allotted institute roll no and sections as per the list given below. 

Sr. No. Institute 
Roll No Candidate Name Branch Section 

1 11710838 HARSHIT PANDEY Civil Engg. CE-2A 
2 11710839 KARANDEEP SINGH Civil Engg. CE-2A 
3 11710370 KHADEEBA ALI Electrical Engg. EE-1B 
4 11710371 UMESH Electrical Engg. EE-1B 
5 11710372 NEMICHAND KUMAWAT Electrical Engg. EE-2A 
6 11710878 DASARI PRAVEEN Electronics & Comm. Engg. EC-1A 
7 11710825 RAJPAL SINGH RAWAT Production & Industrial Engg. PI-1A 
8 11710921 ARUN SHARMA Production & Industrial Engg. PI-1A 
9 11710922 YASH GUPTA Production & Industrial Engg. PI-1B 

10 11710906 DEEPAK JEPH Mechanical Engg. ME-1A 
11 11710907 SAGAR SINGH RAWAL Mechanical Engg. ME-1A 
12 11730045 AMIT KUMAR Information Technology IT-1A 

 
The roll no and name of the students may kindly be added in the existing roll sheets. The name of 

above students will be reflected in the final roll sheet which will be placed on the institute website after 31st 

August,2017. The attendance of these students will be counted w.e.f. 07.08.2017. 

The HoDs are kindly requested to circulate this Office Order among the faculties taking classes of 

B.Tech. 1st semester.  

 
 

 
Deputy Registrar (Academic) 

 Copy to: - 
 

1) All HoDs  
2) Dean (Academic) for kind information. 
3) Workshop Supdt. 
4) Prof. I/c Sports 
5) Librarian 
6) Chief Warden (Boys & Girls)  
7) Hostel No. 1,2 & 3 
8) Girls Hostel  
9) Prof. I/c (CCN) with kind request to upload on institute website. 
10)  SS to Registrar for kind information to the Registrar 
11)  SS to Director for kind information to the Hon’ble Director 


